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Dear Parent, 
 
We all enjoyed the Sports Afternoon last Fridayðit was great to see all of 
the children trying their best and having fun too. It was great to see so 
many of you there and also at the FOMS Summer Social on Saturday 
afternoon. Thank you to all those involved in preparing and running both 
events. Congratulations to the Blue team who won Sports Day this year. 

 
Transition Daysðthe children have 
been enjoying trying out their new 
classes/year groups in the last 
couple of daysðwell done to all of the children for  managing so well, 
especially some of our younger children. Due to the wide range of Y6 
transition dates this year please note that some of our end of term dates 
have changed. Please check the dates section at the end of this letter.  
 
We were recently visited by the PDET School Improvement Officer who 
carried out a ómock inspectionô of the school. The Improvement Officer (who 
is a serving Ofsted Inspector) replicated what will happen when our school is 
next inspected and was pleased to confirm a óGoodô grading, which matches 
the schoolôs own self evaluation. We are all obviously delighted with this 
outcome and move forward positively towards the óreal thingô whenever that 
may be! 

 
Thank you to all of you for your support of our óNorthampton in Bloomô entry. The school grounds really are looking 
fabulous! We are expecting the judges in school at some point tomorrow.  
 
Internet permission reviewðwe currently publish óunnamedô photographs (usually group) 
on our website and on our Twitter feed. As we prepare our new website for launch in 
September we need to check that you are still happy for this. Please email 
office@milton.northants.sch.uk  by the end of this term if you do not wish your childôs 
photograph to be used in this way. Thank you. 
 
We will shortly be sending you further information about staffing for September and details 
of how to contact us in the new school year.  
 

Yeˉʞ 2 S˦˔m˙˔nʐ 
 

Lasʠ ɽesˡi˛ʘ ˁ˓iʟ  
Weˍɶesdˉʦ 5ˁʑ J˃˗ʦ. 

 
Wʍ h˛ɺʍ ˁɯˏʦ hˉʁʍ ˏ˚j˛ʄeʋ 
ˁɯˏ˔ʞ ˢ˔ɵʍ ˉnʋ loʺʔ  
f˛ˠwˉrʋ tʨ˖˔nʐ ˁɯˏʗ  
agˉ˔ʘ ɶˏxʠ ʄeˉʞ. 

Year 6 Leavers BBQ will now 
be on  

Wednesday 19th July   
6ë8pm,  

due to the change in date of the  
Class Production  



Brixworth Class production of the Musical  
òCatsó  

(NOW) Tuesday 18th July 2pm and 6pm 
 

Ticket requests will be made available through a Google form link  
priority going to Brixworth Class families.  

 

These performances are for adults and older children only   
May we remind you that parents may only  video and photograph presentations as family mementos.   

They should not be posted on the internet in any form.  

In order for all to enjoy the event we would also request that iPads are not used for recording. 

Uniform Change and Delivery Information.  
 
We have made the decision to make a óstaggeredô change the current ñwhiteò PE T-shirt to 
a house coloured T-shirt from this September.  (Red, Blue, Green or Yellow)  
 
Please do not feel you have to buy these straight away, all we ask is you change when the 
current white one becomes out grown or is in need of replacing.  All new reception pupils 
have been asked to have the new coloured ones. 
 
You can place your uniform order online on http://
www.yourschooluniform.com/schools/index/milton-parochial
-primary-school  
 
Orders need to be placed by the end of July to ensure enough time for delivery and any  
possible exchanges etc.�� 
 
Where possible please arrange for delivery to your home/work to ensure you receive 
ready for the new school year.   
 
NOTE! orders placed until 22

nd
  August will  

NOT be delivered free to the school until  
13
th
 September. 

Note from the FOMS 

Thank you all for generously  supporting us on Saturday. 
We all had a lovely afternoon and hope you enjoyed it too. 
We will let you know the amount raised, once the money  

has been counted. 


